
We live just outside Dawson Creek, a city in Northern B.C., close to the Alberta border. 
While having all the benefits of rural living, such as abundant outdoor spaces, beautiful scenery, 

wildlife, and recreation opportunities, it also provides all the necessities 
and conveniences of city living. 

There is a local library, multiple schools and daycares, playgrounds, hospital, various shops, 
performing arts centre, art gallery, and an enormous amount of extra-curricular activities, 

from sports clubs (including hockey, volleyball, soccer, and baseball), to dance and gym classes, 
outdoor sports courts and gym, art classes, music lessons and summer camps, and much more. 

For anything the City can’t provide, the larger urban centres of Fort St. John and Grande Prairie are 
within a 45-90 minute drive away. Combined with the close sense of community 

from living in a smaller, rural setting, it is a place we feel lucky to be able to call home.

ALISHA & CHRIS
We, Alisha and Chris, thank you for taking 
the time to consider us in your adoption journey. 



We met in 2008, while working together, and were married 
in 2012. Alisha has worked in her dream job as an 

Early Childhood Educator since 2010, specializing in 
Infant and Toddler care. While it can be tough at times, 

she finds the job incredibly rewarding and is grateful 
for the skills it has provided her and the close connections 

she has made. Chris began work in Industrial Supply in 
the same year, and together we have built a life that enables 

us to be able to enjoy both our work and recreational time.

When not working or enjoying the many outdoor activities on 
our doorstep we love to spend time at home with our cuddle 
buddies, Spot and Gizmo. We love spending time together 
cooking, baking, hosting family game nights, or just enjoying 

each other’s company around the backyard firepit. 
We also have the good fortune of enjoying the wide array of 

animals at the family farm nearby.

Family has always been important to us, and we have an 
extensive network of friends and relatives close by, who are 
excited by the prospect of welcoming an addition into our fold. 
We often have large family celebrations and get-togethers, 

and there is never a shortage of nieces, nephews, 
and cousins for the little ones to play with. 

It is important to us your child knows where they come from and 
we will respect whatever arrangement you are comfortable 

with. We are completely invested in this journey 
and are more than happy to travel to meet with you, at any 

point during the adoption process. 

We value connection and look forward to meeting you, 
learning about you, and providing support 

through this journey. 


